
Please, stop creating bills that take away the rights of law abiding citizens because there are a 

microscopic amount of crazy people.   

SB 719 is very, very dangerous legislation and it solves nothing. If a person is really dangerous 
or suicidal there is not one word in this legislation that addresses that . 

If someone is really that dangerous, do you really want to live with them after you have had the 
cops come and take their possessions and their rights?  Come on this incredibly ill conceived 
legislation is going to get people killed.  Truly dangerous people need interventions and people 
who are not dangerous should not lose their rights because of the accusations of a vindictive 
family member. 

Thank you, vote NO on SB 719 

 

Paulette Alexandria 

Carlton, Oregon 

 


